
HAWTHORNE ELEMENTARY SCHOOL 

CAR RIDER REGISTRATION 
2016-2017 SCHOOL YEAR  

 
Dear Parent/Guardian(s): 
 

Hawthorne Elementary School has car rider procedures and rules in an effort to provide the safest and most efficient 
environment for our students. These procedures help us make sure your child is picked up by the appropriate 
person and speeds up car rider dismissal. Please fill out the form below and return to the school. You may list all 
family members riding in the same car on one form. You will receive a number to be displayed in the front windshield 
of your car when you pick your child up in the afternoon. Please stay in your car. Children will be allowed to leave 
with only those names listed on this form and with the appropriate number posted in the car. If the number is not 
displayed in your car you will be required to come in the office and sign your child out. You will receive a card with 
your number.  

 

Thank you for working with us to make Hawthorne Elementary a safe place!! 

—————————————————————————————————————— 

Hawthorne Elementary School 

Car Rider Registration Form 2016-2017 

PLEASE PRINT INFORMATION 

 

 

Parent/Guardian(s) Name: __________________  Signature:____________________ 

**Please list all students who will ride in your vehicle. 

        

Student’s name Grade Teacher Tag # 
 

 
 

   

 
 

   

 
 

   

 
 

   

 

Please list below the names of those persons who may pick your child up from the car rider entrance. 

These persons must have your number posted in their windshield. 

 

NAME      TAG # 

 

1) __________________________  _______________ 

 

2) _________________________  _______________ 

 

 

Please check one of the following: 

(  )  My child will be a car rider always 

(  )  My child will be a car rider only on the first day of school 

 

 

Office Use Only! 

 

Car Number _________ 

 

THE SCHOOL WILL OPEN 

EACH MORNING AT 7:00 A.M. 

AND DISMISS AT 2:15 PM. 


